
 

 

Memo 
To: City Council 

From: Ryan Dennison, Parks & Recreation Director 

cc: Peter Brixius, City Manager 

Date: 3/31/2023 

Re: Award Bid for Woodbury Park Improvement Project 

Bids were recently received for the Woodbury Park Improvement Projects on March 15.  Two 
competitive bids were received.  Duran & Pearce Contractors and Integrated Site Services Inc.  
Both contractors were actively engaged throughout the bid process. 

Last year, a design of the core area around the new restroom/pavilion at Woodbury Park was 
implemented to increase user functionality and provide an increased area for patrons to have a 
more enjoyable park experience.  Concrete pathways will be inserted along with multiple 
landscaping hatches throughout the area. 

I would recommend City Council awarding the bid for the Woodbury Park Improvement Project 
to Duran & Pearce Contractors in the amount of $423,097, as they were low bid on the project.  
A bid tabulation has been provided for your convenience. 

Feel free to contact me with any questions. 


